
From: Rick (Work) [mailto:rad@dlgengineering.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2021 6:35 PM 
To: Madani, Mo 
Cc: 'Rick (Personal)' 
Subject: RE: (ICC) – Appendix C Existing Building Safety Inspection Guide (Working Draft) 

 

 

[NOTICE] This message comes from a system outside of DBPR. Please exercise caution when clicking 
on links and/or providing sensitive information. If you have concerns, please contact your Knowledge 
Champion or the DBPR Helpdesk. 

 

  
Mr. Madani, 
 
I appreciate you incorporating some of my comments into the latest draft under resource materials. 
 
While I understand that the intricacies of building envelope inspections may be beyond the scope of this 
guide, I would welcome the opportunity to volunteer on a working group level for inspection of 
windows and doors.  
 
Alternatively, perhaps you, or the committee, can review the attached presentation that I prepared for 
the American society of civil engineers and find items suitable to include in the guide? 
 
I have also included a copy of my credentials for your review. 
 
Also, be advised that the word Tempered is misspelled on the 4th bullet point under item H, page 32 of 
38. 
 
 
Regards, 
  

 
 

Rick De La Guardia, B.S.A.E., E.I., M. ASCE 

President/Founder 
DLG Engineering, Inc. 
P: 305-665-9089 
rad@dlgengineering.com  
www.dlgengineering.com 
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